
 

 

NOTICE OF GENERAL EXCEPTION 

Forward plan of key decisions 

Published: 10 September 2021 

 

The Chair of Policy and Performance Advisory Committee, Councillor Joe 
Miller, has been notified, in accordance with paragraph 10(1)(a) of the Local 
Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) 
(England) Regulations 2012, that a report containing a key decision relating to 
the Asset Regeneration Newhaven, will be considered by the Leader of the 
Council, Councillor Zoe Nicholson on 17 September 2021. 

The above matter was not included in the forward plan for consideration on 
that date but, in accordance with the above regulations, such consideration 
can now be undertaken. 

The matter needs to be considered by the Leader on that date because it 
involves a decision on the acquisition of a property in Newhaven which is time 
critical. 

The Contact Officer for the report is Mark Langridge-Kemp, Head of Property, 
Delivery and Compliance, 07900 057102, mark.langridge-kemp@lewes-
eastbourne.gov.uk.  

 

Robert Cottrill 

Chief Executive 
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